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Bayou Marcus Creek Bridge Replacement Project 

 
 

Chipley, FL – Construction activities will begin the week of January 9 on Patricia Drive in 

Escambia County.  Crews will begin clearing trees and shrubs to build a temporary detour 

(acrow) bridge to replace the current structure on Patricia Drive over Bayou Marcus Creek. 

Traffic will be shifted to the temporary detour (acrow) bridge during construction.  

The new, modern concrete structure will have 12-foot travel lanes, five-foot shoulders and solid 

concrete barrier railing. Additionally,  bridge approaches will be replaced,  drainage upgraded, 

and guardrail replaced.   Work is anticipated to be complete spring 2018, weather permitting. 

Drivers are reminded to slow down to the posted speed limit of 35 MPH.  There will be weight 

restrictions enforced on the temporary detour bridge.   

For more information visit the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on the web at 

www.nwflroads.com, follow us on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl, or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL. 

www.fdot.gov  

 


